Date: 17/03/2021

Caretaker Finance Minister Dr. Ghazi Wazni met with Lebanon’s
Central Bank Governor (BDL) Riad Salameh and they discussed
all the financial and monetary issues.

After the meeting, Salameh stated the below:

“I met with Minister Wazni and presented some proposals that he
and BDL’s Central Council will examine during the next 24 hours.
We believe that these proposals will lead to a decrease in the dollar
exchange rate in Lebanon.”
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